
Pray with City of God! 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

September 
1 Pray for the 

Sopocis and Cru 
staff to help 
students learn the 
gospel and how to 
share it with friends. 

2 Pray for Every 

Mother’s Advocate 
(EMA) as they seek 
to come alongside 
mothers in crisis 
situations. 

3 Praise God that 

Brennan and Isabel 
Andrews had a safe 
delivery and a 
healthy baby! 

4 Pray for the 10:25 

ministry as they 
seek to form deep 
relationships within 
the church. 

5 Pray for the 

marriages at CoG 
that they would be a 
picture to the world 
of Christ’s love for 
the church. 

6 Read Psalm 63 

together as a family. 
Pray that you would 
all come to love the 
Lord more than life 
itself. 

7 Pray for the 

women in MOPS as 
they build 
friendships and 
grow together as 
mothers. 

8 Pray for students 

in Cru to be bold 
and confident in 
sharing the gospel 
with their friends 
and classmates. 

9 Pray for those in 

our community who 
are homeless, and 
for opportunities for 
Christians to love 
them and point to 
Jesus 

10 Pray for fall 

forum, that parents 
would be equipped 
to lead their family 
well in the Lord. 

11 Pray for CoG 101 

and that college 
students would 
invest in the local 
church. 

12 Pray for the DCS 

workers and the 
project the women’s 
ministry is doing to 
serve them! 

13 Pray for your 

family to have 
patience with one 
another in your 
interactions. 

14 Pray for those in 

the fall bible study, 
that they would 
grow in knowledge 
and faith. 

15 Pray for the 

Sopocis and other 
Cru staff to find rest 
in the midst of 
ministering to 
students. 

16 Encourage each 

member of your 
family to ask an 
unbelieving friend if 
you can pray for 
them! 

17 Pray for D and I 

(friends of Brennan 
and Isabel Andrews) 
that they would 
repent and put their 
trust in Jesus. 

18  Pray for the 

youth group that the 
students would 
deepen their faith in 
Jesus. 

19 Pray for the 

church plants that 
City of God supports 
(Cornerstone Church 
and The Fields 
Church). 

20 Pray for 

opportunities for 
your family to share 
the gospel with 
friends and 
neighbors. 

21 Pray for the city 

groups that meet 
each week, for 
people to encourage 
one another as we 
seek Jesus together. 

22 Pray for the 

health and safety of 
the Sopocis third 
child who is due in 
the next couple of 
weeks! 

23 Go on a prayer 

walk as a family and 
pray for your 
neighbors. 

24 Pray for African 

Christians to cross 
cultural barriers to 
share Jesus with 
those around them. 

25 Pray for the 

people who were 
baptized at church 
this morning that 
they would continue 
to love Jesus more 
each day! 

26 Pray for the city 

groups that people 
would be 
strengthened in 
their walks with the 
Lord through their 
city group 
friendships. 

27 Pray for your 

family to encourage 
one another, 
especially when it 
would be easy to be 
angry instead.  

28 Pray for a 

permanent building 
for City of God to 
meet in as we 
continue to grow. 

29 Pray for the 

Sopocis as they 
adjust to being a 
family of 5.  

30 Pray for Food 

Finders Food Bank 
as they seek to help 
provide food for 
people in our 
community. 
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Adam and Lauren Sopoci About Cru 

Adam and Lauren Sopoci are proud parents of two 

children with a third due in early October! They have 

been on staff with Cru for 8 years and love 

connecting with college students. Please join us in 

praying for the safe delivery of their baby and their 

adjustment to being a family of 5. Please also pray 

for their ministry with Cru → →→ 

Cru’s Mission: to trust God to use us to turn lost 

students and faculty into lifelong Christ-centered 

multiplying disciples. It is our vision that we would be a 

movement of students captivated by Christ, 

transformed by the gospel, and engaged with Christ’s 

mission at Purdue and around the world for a lifetime. 

Adam and Lauren’s Role: We serve directly on 

campus sharing the gospel with students as well as 

helping students grow in their faith and mobilizing them 

to participate in the Great Commission. In everything we 

do it is our hope to give away the ministry, teaching 

students to do everything we do including sharing the 

gospel, helping their friends grow with Jesus and taking 

the gospel everywhere the go. 

How you can pray for Cru: Through a variety of 

circumstances, Cru staff at Purdue is very limited in 

capacity this year. Please pray Matthew 9:37-38 for the 

Lord to raise up workers from the student body who 

would be empowered and excited to reach Purdue’s 

campus with the gospel. 

Pray for rest for the Sopocis and the other Cru staff in 

the midst of many family and ministry responsibilities. 

Pray for God to be glorified through the many 

conversations, meetings, and prayers of Cru staff and 

students this year. 
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